

2020-2021

Dear St. Luke Catholic Community and Beyond:

We are writing to you, our parishioners of St. Luke Catholic Community, to announce our eighth annual pledge drive, "Continuing the Legacy...Educating the Future"! We are building a strong foundation for the future leaders of our world, while continuing our journey of faith. This year, we are celebrating 74 years of excellence in Catholic education. Our pledge drive will ensure the progression and stability of all our programs. St. Luke Catholic School's 2020-2021 school year is progressing along steadily. We received our waiver and have Transitional Kindergarten-Grade 4 back on campus. This school year looks so different, but we are continuing to provide excellence in education! As we remember years gone by, we are thankful for all the contributions of our predecessors. Those gifts have become the traditions which make our school a place where faith, service, excellence, and stewardship are learned and will continue to thrive from one generation to the next. Through the hard work of the administration, faculty, and staff, our school continues to educate and make a difference in the lives of children.

If you have an opportunity, come by and visit St. Luke Catholic School and take a tour. You will be amazed to see the many great things that are taking place. St. Luke Catholic School continues to be a fabulous place to educate students who are well-prepared for their future. We are proud of the educational, spiritual, and extra-curricular programs which help form students into the leaders of tomorrow. Our Catholic identity and values are integrated into everything we do. Besides our strong core curriculum, students are offered a variety of learning opportunities, both in and out of the classroom. Music, Art, PE, and Spanish are incorporated into our Transitional Kindergarten through 8th grade curriculum, and students are invited to participate in many different extra-curricular activities. St. Luke Catholic School has something for everyone.

Our students are well-prepared to transition into high school and excel. We have three Robotics teams that design, build, and program robots. These teams amaze us and do well in Robotics competitions year after year. Our Student Council plans and conducts our assemblies, prayer services, and assist in the faith formation of our students. Our student Graphic Design Team takes pictures, builds pages, and creates a professional yearbook. Our Speech and Debate Team has a way with words and can put up a persuasive argument when competing in tournaments. Our theater program typically presents a Christmas and Spring play. Students in grades TK-8th grade are able to participate. Although this year, our extra-curricular programs are on hold, we look forward to being able to resume when it is safe to do so.

This year, we will be doing a virtual open house. However, if you would like to come for an in-person tour, please call the school to schedule an appointment, at your convenience.

As we continue to build our programs, we ask you to support our journey. Your tax-deductible donations will support St. Luke Catholic School and allow all our programs to continue to flourish. Please stop by the school office, and we can provide you with a letter for tax purposes. Please continue to keep us in your prayers, as we will keep you in ours. May God bless you for your generosity and goodness to St. Luke Catholic School.

Sincerely,

Ms. Yvette Jefferys Principal